
TOWN OF RICE LAKE 
Public Notice 

Electronic Ballot Tabulation 
 
Under Wisconsin State Statute 5.84(1), a public test of the 
electronic ballot tabulation system will be held to ascertain that 
the equipment will correctly count the April 3, 2018 Spring 
Election votes cast for all offices and referenda and on all 
measures.  Said test shall be held on Tuesday, March 27, 2018 
at 11:30 a.m. at the Municipal Building, 1830 Macauley Ave., 
Rice Lake, WI and is open to the public.  For questions, please 
contact the Clerk’s Office at 715-234-8087. 
 

  Janet Tomesh, Clerk/Treasurer 
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